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1. 

 

a. Given that the minimum grant 
amount is $200,000 is it permissible 
to bundle several projects together 
to meet that funding threshold?  
Specifically:  

b. is it allowable to specify multiple 
project locations if the technology 
employed is the same, and; 

c. the applicant proposes to apply the 
grant funds to multiple projects 
owned by independent parties?  

 
 

  
1a.  Yes. It is permissable to bundle several 
projects together to meet the funding 
threshold as long as the projects have the 
same owner and each project individually is 
NOT eligible for one of the current 
incentive/rebate programs offered by the 
NH PUC.  For example, a proposal from a 
town to install wood chip boiler heating 
systems in each of several town buildings 
together into a larger “project” would be 
allowable as each system individually would 
not be eligible for any of the Incentive 
Programs currently operated.  Further, the 
PUC would be contracting with a single 
entity (the town) and all of the individual 
systems would be owned by the same entity 
(the town).  
   
1b.  Yes, if the technology employed will 
create energy and/or heat and therefore 
renewable energy certificates as required by 
the RFP and the RECs can be tracked and 
attributed to each separate installation then 
the proposal would not be deemed non-
conforming.  
 
1c.  No. This approach would be deemed 
non-conforming as such a proposal would 
invest in projects with multiple independent 
owners.  
   

 


